
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

  

Date: May 2, 2011 

 

To:Dr. Rickel 

 

From:Larry Ramirez 

 

cc:Governing Board 

 

RE:Community Schools Update 

 

 

 

 

 

Happenings… 

In an effort to help the community, Community Schools participates in several events and works 

with other groups, organizations, and businesses. Community Schools has helped with 

registrations for Little League and Softball. We have helped with the annual Easter Egg Hunt and 

are in the process of helping with the Cinco de Mayo celebration with AJC. We helped obtain 

supplies for the Rotary Track Meet. We are currently preparing the pools for the summer 

including conducting Lifeguard trainings to staff the pools. We are also scheduling and preparing 

the venues for the upcoming graduations, promotions, and baccalaureate. Other April events 

included an auditorium rental for an MMA event, a dodge ball tournament to benefit SMHS 

Wrestling, a Dance Recital for the Community Schools Performing Arts group, 3
rd

 quarter Jr 

High Awards assembly, met with the Kearny School Board to discuss implementing a 

Community Schools Program there. Community Schools helped plan the teachers in service date 

with Mary Kyle. Community Schools co-sponsored a Hunting Safety class presented by Arizona 

Game and Fish. We also had the first ever “Open Mic Night” in the auditorium. 

 

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Larry Ramirez 

Community Schools Director 


